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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Puco ContactOPSB 
Wednesday, July 16, 2014 5:39 PM 
'scottcormany@gmail.com' 
Biers Run-Hopetown-Delano transmission line 

Mr. Cormany, 

Thank you for sharing your concerns regarding the proposed Biers Run-Hopetown-Delano transmission line route 
through the Pleasant Valley Wildlife area. Your comments will be docketed In case number 13-0429-EL-BTX. I hope to 
see you again at AEP's public information meeting scheduled for 6-8 p.m. on July 22 at the Pioneer School, 11268 County 
RoadSSOinChillicothe. 

Sincerely, 

Matt Butler :̂  
Public Outreach Manager 
Ohio Power Siting Board 
Public Utilities Cdmmission of Ohio 
614-644-7670 
OPSB.ohio.eov 

This message and any response to i t may constitute a public record and thus may be publicly available to anyone who requests i t 

From: webmasterfgipuc.state.oh.us 
To: PUCO ContactThePUCO 
Subject: 82277 
Received: 7/15/2014 9:02:09 PM 
Message: 
WEB ID: 82277 AT:07-15-2014 at 09:01 PM 

Related Case Number: 13-0429 

TYPE: comment 

NAME: Mr. Scott Cormany 

CONTACT SENDER ? Yes 

MAILING ADDRESS: 
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• 3464 Biers Run Rd 
• Chillicothe, Ohio 45601 
. USA 

PHONE INFORMATION: 
^ c ^ e ^ ^ ^ ^ ^ : ? ^ V Date i ? r o c e e . e a _ a i m ^ ^ ^ — 

mailto:'scottcormany@gmail.com'


• Home: (no home phone provided?) 
• Alternative: 7405721364 
• Fax: (no fax number provided?) 

E-MAIL: scottcormany@gmail.com 

INDUSTRY:Other 

ACCOUNT INFORMATION; 

(no utility company name provided?) 
(no account name provided?) 
(no service address provided?) 
(no service phone number provided?) 
(no account number provided?) 

COMMENT DESCRIPTION: 

OPSB Staff and Board Members: 

On behalf of the 11.5 million Ohio residents and thousands of hunters and outdoor enthusiasts both in state and 
out of state who have access to the Ohio Department of Natural Resources Division of Wildlife Pleasant Valley 
Wildlife Area, I adamantly object to the new proposed route through the Wildlife Area. 

The reason for this project as stated by AEP is to support and reinforce the current transmission network for 
current and future development. The newly proposed route that cuts through the wildlife area runs through 
undeveloped forests and farms, far removed from the subdivisions and urban areas that require, demand and 
necessitate the reason for this project. 

It would be irresponsible for AEP to place and OPSB to approve this new transmission line away from the 
development and customers it is supposed to serve. 
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